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       March 23, 2023 
 

New Jersey Natural Gas Company  
Attn: Xavier Robles-Giron 
1415 Wyckoff Road 
Wall, NJ 07719 
xroblesgiron@njng.com 

Verizon 
Attn: Bryan DePaul 
5100 Belmar Boulevard 
Farmingdale, NJ  07728 
bryan.c.depaul@verizon.com  

 
Altice USA 
Attn: Paul Kostyz 
40 Pine Street 
Tinton Falls, NJ 07753 
Paul.Kostyz@AlticeTechServicesUSA.com 
 

 
JCP&L 
Attn: Harvey Lockley 
101 Crawford’s Corner Road. 
Building 1, Suite 1-511  
Holmdel, NJ 07733 
hlockley@firstenergygroup.com 
 

Re: Final Utility Notification 
Improvements to Butler and East Third Street 

 Borough of Keyport, Monmouth County, NJ 
Our File:  HKP00612.01 

 
Gentlemen: 
 
As discussed at the preconstruction meeting for this project held on January 19, 2023, work on the 
above-mentioned improvements is anticipated to begin the week of April 3, 2023.  
 
Work generally includes storm sewer upgrades, water main replacement, and sewer main repairs, as 
well as concrete work and road paving on the following streets: 

• Butler Street (from Main Street to Broad Street) 
• East Third Street (from Waverly Street to 1 East Third Street) 

 
Please be advised that the Borough will not allow pavement openings for the next five (5) years after 
these roadways have been paved, therefore it is imperative that any utility work, including new 
underground services, invasive testing, or main replacements, is addressed immediately. Test pits are 
currently being scheduled to determine utility clearances. Our office will be in contact with the 
respective utilities should any relocations be necessary. 
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